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PO Box 201800 1515 East 6th Avenue  Helena, MT  59620   (406) 444-3115 

Memo 
 
To: Montana State Library Commission  
 
From: Jennie Stapp, State Librarian  
    
Date: December 5, 2016  
 
Re: Recommendation to approve the MSL Strategic Framework   
 
Staff is pleased to present the final draft of the MSL Strategic Framework for 
Commission approval.  Modifications made to this draft reflect the October 17 
Commission Work Session and feedback received during the public feedback process.  
That feedback has been compiled and is included in an accompanying document.   
 
Because the Strategic Framework is intended to be a living document, it is no longer 
time bound.  The “How” portion of the framework are examples provided by staff of 
work plan objectives for the coming year.  These objectives will be more fully formed, 
prioritized, and made measurable when shared with the Commission in February. 
 
The practical vision statements and barriers identified during the strategic planning 
process, are included final discussion. They are not intended to be a part of the final 
framework but they will be kept for regular review as the Commission evaluates 
progress made on key objectives.   
 
 
 


